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“MAHP member plans strongly support coverage of preventive services that were implemented 
as part of the Affordable Care Act. In light of today’s decision from the US District Court in the 
Northern District of Texas, we support codifying the impacted ACA preventive services without 
cost sharing, including those evidence-based items or services that have a rating of A or B in the 
recommendations of the United States Preventive Services Task Force, such as screenings for 
breast, cervical and colon cancers, as well as anxiety screenings for children and adolescents.” 
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